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Tuesday, 19th October 2023

Dear Parents / Whaanau,

We are excited to announce that Knighton Normal School will participate in theWeet-Bix Kids TRYathlon,
which is taking place on Sunday, 10th December 2023 at the University of Waikato Fields.
Your child has indicated they would like to register for Knighton Normal School.
Participation in this event costs and is completely optional.

HOW TO ENTER
Any children wishing to take part must be entered by their parent/guardian using the Weet-Bix Kids
TRYathlon online entry system. This will take no longer than five minutes and can be done from any computer or
mobile device. To enter your child online, you will require a valid email address, contact number, and a
debit/credit card capable of making an online payment. To enter your child online, follow the steps below:

1. Got to https://tryathlon.co.nz/ and Click on “Register”
2. Select “Hamilton”
3. Click “Register as an individual” then click “Yes, Join my school” and search for ‘KNS’.

ENTRY FEES
Early bird pricing finishes on 12th November. After this, the prices increase. Online registration fully closes on
8th December. For your entry fee, every child receives the following:

● Official Bib Number.
● Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Pack with miscellaneous offers and giveaways from our partners.
● Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon T-Shirt.
● Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Swim Cap.
● Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Drawstring Bag.
● Official Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon Finishers medal.
● Complimentary Breakfast at the Weet-Bix Better Brekkie Breakfast tent.
● All TRYathletes are eligible for spot prizes (must attend prize giving).

Note: Once you’ve registered, all further information you need will be sent to you directly. If you tick the option to
deliver the kit to school, these will be handed out once they arrive closer to the time.

We sincerely hope your child will participate in the Weet-Bix Kids TRYathlon on Sunday, 10th December, 2023. It
is a wonderful occasion, and we look forward to seeing our students proudly represent Knighton on the day. If
you have any questions about the event, please contact me at school or email me at the address below.

Kind regards,

David Hannah
Weetbix Kids TRYathlon Coordinator | dhannah@kns.ac.nz
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